
  

 

 
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 

 LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
 CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
 CITY/COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 
 
 M I N U T E S  
 
 WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 3, 1994, 8:00 A.M. 
 

 

 

  I.  CALL TO ORDER - The meeting convened at 8:00 a.m.  Those present 

were Hearing Officer Phil Coebergh and City Clerk 

Stephanie Nye. 
 
 
 II.  APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES   
 

  A. Fishers Liquor Barn, 2448 F Road, (Retail Liquor Store) 

  The application was in order, and approved. 

  B. Chelsea London Pub, 2424 Highway 6 & 50, Unit #300, Mesa Mall 

(Hotel-Restaurant) - This application was postponed pending the 

filing of the registration for the new manager. 

  C. C & F Food Store #1, 859 Pitkin Avenue (3.2% Beer) 

  The application was in order, and approved. 

  D. C & F Food Store #3, 596 25 Road (3.2% Beer) 

  The application was in order, and approved. 

      E. C & F Food Store #4, 2714 Highway 50 (3.2% Beer) 

  The application was in order, and approved. 

 

  Assistant City Attorney John Shaver joined the meeting at 8:02 a.m. 

 

   
III.  APPLICATIONS FOR CHANGE OF OWNERSHIP 
 

  A. Application for a Retail Liquor Store License by Eric David 

McCarty dba McCarty, Inc., North Avenue Liquor, 801 North Avenue 

  (License presently held by Woldruff, Inc.) 

 

  David McCarty was present, stating that he is presently filing for 

incorporation with the help of his attorney.  He was made aware 

that upon completion of the incorporation he would have to file 

another change of ownership application under the name of the 

corporation.  Mr. McCarty understands from his attorney that he 

can apply as a closely held corporation and still use the name 

McCarty, Inc., and a "dba."  He stated that "McCarty, Inc." is his 

registered trade name with the State of Colorado.   

 

  The application was in order, and approved.  City Clerk Stephanie 

Nye clarified that if Mr. McCarty wishes to put the liquor license 

in the corporation name, it means going through the same process 

again with all the same fees, same forms, getting a lease assign-

ment to the corporation, etc.  The Hearing Officer advised Mr. 

McCarty to get with his attorney to resolve this.  
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 IV.  APPLICATION FOR NEW LICENSE 
 

  A. Application for a 3.2% Beer License by Feather Petroleum Co., dba 

Stop 'N Save #4, 2700 South Highway 50 
 
  President:  Larry V. Feather 

  Vice Pres:  Andrew K. Smith 

  Sec/Treas:  Stanley R. Medsker 

     

  Hearing Officer Phil Coebergh explained that there was a license 

at this location previously, and it was allowed to expire through 

an oversight.  They are now operating under a temporary license.  

 Larry Feather, corporation president, was present.  

 

  City Clerk Stephanie Nye read the report into the record (copy 

attached).  There were no opponents, letters or counterpetitions. 

 The application was in order, and approved. 

 
       
  V.  ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
  NEXT REGULAR MEETING - August 17, 1994 


